
 

November 2012 

Nobles, 

Let me start by saying “Thank you” to all Nobles who attended our 
October meeting. 

My yearend fast approaches and there is still lots to do. Please read 
this bulletin for up and coming events. Our November General meet 
will be a good one, starting with the Pioneers Night hosted by the Past 
Presidents followed by our Annual General Meeting with elections. 
Please make a point to attend. (See bulletin for information) 

Nov. 17th is the Christmas Parade, which our Cycos unit will be in with 
their small cars and bikes. If any Nobles would like to participate in the 
parade please contact me and we will accommodate you. 

The Circus chair and a small group made a trip to Duluth it on Nov. 9th 
and met with Noble Ryan Kern (AAD Temple) about possible 
marketing options for our Circus. The meeting went very well and a lot 
of positive ideas came out of this meeting, which I am sure our Circus 
Chair Noble Ed Carr will share with all. 

I must say I have enjoyed my year as President and hope I have not 
disappointed anyone. There are a few things that I did not get done 
and hope to carry on with them as the Immediate Past President. 

Nobles like most things in life, what you put into it you will get back. It’s 
not enough just to be a member, get involved have fun that’s what 
being a Shriner is all about. Call a Noble you have not seen for a while 
and get him out to our next meeting. 

Remember our Potentates message this year, 
"DO IT FOR THE LOVE OF A CHILD" 

President of the Lakehead Shrine Club,  
Noble Tony Biscardi 

 


